
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

Friday, March 13, 2020 
 

 

The Saint-André-LeBlanc Center postpones 

the Evening around the World 
 

As a preventive measure in reaction to the coronavirus (COVID-19), and in support of 
requests from the Chief Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Jennifer Russell, the Evening 
around the World which was to take place on Friday, March 27 at the Saint-André-LeBlanc 
Center is postponed to a later date. The organizers will announce a new date when the 
situation has returned to normal. 
 
People who bought tickets can be reimbursed or use them when the activity takes place. 
For more information about the event and tickets, call 506-577-2906 
 
For factual information and updates regarding the COVID-19 situation, consult the 
websites of the Government of New Brunswick (www.gnb.ca/coronavirus) and the 
Government of Canada (www.canada.ca/le-coronavirus). 
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For more information: 
Yves M. Leger 
Chief Administrative Officer / Clerk 
Phone: (506) 532-0730 
Fax: (506) 532-0735 
Email: yves.leger@beaubassinest.ca 
Web: beaubassin.ca 
Facebook: @Beaubassinest 


